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April 7th Meeting 
     The meeting was called to order by President Lyle Workman.  Pledge to the flag was led by the president, and the 
invocation was given by George Salet.  Lion Al Gentile conducted the introductions 
     President Lyle distributed copies of the meeting agenda. The Minutes of the previous Board Meeting were read and 
the Treasurer presented his report. 
     Lion Bre Martinez gave a short report on the club retreat held in March. She was requested to provide a written report 
that can be referenced in the future to gauge progress. 
     Lion President Lyle presented the final report on the Football Pool. The Club added $1705 to the club activities fund. 
Announcement were made of who won the most, overall biggest winner, most by a club member or spouse, and how 
many participants won this year. 
     Lion Al Gentile introduced our newest Lion, Bob Quinn. Lion Bon gave us a brief biography and was welcomed into the 
club. 
     Lion Bill Graziano had not checked his email so he was unable to report on how many winning tickets we sold this 
year. He may have the info at some point in the future when he gets around to checking his email. 
     The 4C4 Convention was announced again to the membership. It takes place May 20-23 at the Red Lion Inn in 
Sacramento. Registration forms are available. 
     There was $320 in the Convention Raffle pot. Lion Bre Jones won a whopping $3.00.  Bob Fenech missed out on 
$5.00 in the Attendance Drawing.  Mystery Lion Al Gentile had no victims. 
Board Meeting 
     In a quick meeting, the Board approved a donation to the Student Speakers Foundation Scholarship Fund, and they 
also approved a full campership to the Wilderness Camp for the Deaf for this summer. 
                       
April 21st Meeting 
     The meeting was called to order by President Lyle Workman.  Pledge to the flag was led by Charlie Bottarini, and the 
invocation was given by George Salet.  Dick Johnson conducted the introductions.  A total of 11 members and 4 ladies 
were in attendance. 
     President Lyle distributed copies of the meeting agenda and an updated directory of members' phone, fax and e-mail 
information. 
     Secretary Ward read letters of gratitude from the Lions Eye Foundation, Balboa High School and the Student Speakers 
Foundation. 
     George Salet brought to the club's attention the existence of Volunteers In Medicine, a free clinic utilizing retired health 
care professionals.  They were meeting the following day at 4877 Mission St., and were seeking lay volunteers. 
     Incoming President Bre Jones reminded members of the club survey sent to all of them and asked them to complete 
the survey and return same to her.  She is putting together a calendar for her administrative year.  Bre has also done 
research on the club's registration with the Secretary of State in Calif. and the club's tax status. 
     Zone Chairperson Bre Jones performed the ceremony formally inducting Bob Quinn as a new Lion and club member.  
Congratulations and welcome to the ranks, Bob.  Bob was sponsored by Bob Fenech. 
     Bill Graziano stated did not attend the Y & C A drawing/dinner so he is not yet aware of the winners.   
     There was $320 in the Convention Raffle pot. George Salet held the winning ticket but came up with only a $4 Titelist 
golf ball.  Bob Fenech won $7 in the Attendance Drawing.  Last Mystery Lion Al Gentile neglected to appoint a succeeding 
Mystery Lion or the person he selected was not in attendance. 
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BIRTHDAYS/ANNIVERSARIES 
4/17 Pat Pavini, 4/18 Galdo Pavini, 4/19 Marcy Stuhr, 4/25 Bill Graziano, Bill Shea; 5/14 Jim & Marylin Kerr; 5/22 Anne 
Benetti 
           
COMING EVENTS 
4/23 S.F. Council Police & Firefighters Awards Night; 5/5 Board meeting; 5/19 Program meeting; 5/20-23 District 
Convention 

MAY THEY REST IN PEACE 
Blanche Fregosi passed away at the age of 90 April 3rd after a long illness.  She is survived by Al Fregosi, her husband of 
sixty-six years, three daughters and five grandchildren.  Blanche was born in Tuolumne, Calif.  During WW II she worked 
at St. Mary's Pre-Flight in Moraga, where she met Alfred. 
 
Past President Ed Morey, l983-84, passed away in Belmont April 15th at the age of 87. Ed was a native of San 
Francisco's Mission District, where he attended St. Peter's High School.  He then went to Menlo College.  He had a 
working career with Bank of America and was manager of their Excelsior Branch.  He is survived by two daughters, eight 
grandchildren and five great-grandchildren. 


